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Dear Warden and Municipal Council: 

The Far Out Festival's Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt 
appreciation to the Municipal Council for their support of our event for the past three years by providing us 
with the Municipal stage. 

We would also like to thank you for this year's approval of the grant we applied for, which allowed us to 
purchase barricade fencing. 

We are very appreciative of your assistance and looking forward to continuing to work together. 

Sincerely, 

Leon Dugas, President 

Far Out Festival Board of Directors 


